
Wistron NeWeb Corporation 

20 Park Avenue II, Hsinchu Science Park, 

Hsinchu 308, Taiwan 
 

Date: May 9, 2019 

Class II Permissive Change 

 

FCC ID: NKR-LMA12Q7 

 

We, Wistron NeWeb Corporation, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this 

CIIPC application of FCC ID: NKR-LMA12Q7 base on the grant issued on 09/19/2017.  

The major change is to enable LTE Band 4 (CAT M1) by software without any hardware change. 

The source code/SW file about this SW enabling will ONLY be held by Wistron NeWeb 

Corporation and it is IMPOSSIBLE to release these source code/SW file to any other third party to 

affect the RF function, power, or rating of this device. 

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

Roy Chen / Engineer  

Wistron NeWeb Corporation 

Tel: 886-3-666-7799 

Fax: 886-3-666-7323 

E-mail: roy.chen@wnc.com.tw 


